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Ryan High School Freshman Awarded 20 Under 20 by World Affairs
Council

Ryan High School freshman Sophiya Islam has been named to the World Affairs Council’s
(WAC) prestigious 2023 “20 Under 20” class. A council advisory panel chose the top 20 students
to represent this year’s class based on Junior World Affairs Council (JWAC) educator sponsor
nominees.

This award honors 20 exceptional high school students under the age of 20 who are active in
their local JWAC. Twenty under 20 spotlights young people in the Dallas/Fort Worth metroplex
who consistently give back to their communities and exemplify what it means to be a global
citizen.

“I am so proud of Sophiya for her “20 under 20” award,” said Amanda Ledwon, Ryan High
School social studies teacher and the 2023 WAC International Educator of the Year. “The World
Affairs council was able to identify Sophiya as one of the upcoming leaders of high schoolers in
Texas because of her global view of community. Sophiya exudes scholarship and sensitivity in a
manner that is superior to others her age. Being awarded this as a freshman is a huge
accomplishment and means that her future is bright.”

The WAC’s 20 Under 20 list was established in 2016 as part of the Global Young Leaders
Program. The WAC’s mission is to educate and engage the community in local, national and
global affairs.

Sophiya was honored at a celebration on May 10 at the Gene A. Buniger Career and Technical
Education Academy in Bedford, along with the 19 other members in this year’s class, for her
award.

The Principal of Ryan High School is Vernon Reeuves.

Community Spotlight

Each year, the Texas Association of School Boards (TASB) honors businesses and organizations
for their support and exceptional advocacy of public schools. This statewide honor, as part of
“Stand Up for Texas Public Schools,” recognizes local businesses and community organizations
that partner with school districts, making a difference in the lives of public school students.

Since its inception in 1965, Americorps Seniors and the Foster Grandparents program has been
instrumental in mentoring students across Denton. Through our partnership with them,
Americorps Seniors’ Foster Grandparents have been able to come into classrooms at multiple
campuses across the district, making an impact while helping our students learn and grow.

This program has become a staple across Denton ISD, as our students and teachers alike share a
special bond and connection with these selfless individuals.



For their continued support and the unique way they assist our district, students and staff, we
wish to thank Americorps Seniors’ Foster Grandparents for their continued partnership.

Michelle Stensile and Beth Roach from Americorps, as well as Margarita Martinez, Sherry
Marsden and Melody Nance (Foster Grandparents at Evers Park) will all be in attendance.



